Hunter Rainwater

Subject: FW: Auxiliary Program Survey

From: Union of BC Municipalities < ubcm@ubcm.ca>

Sent: Monday, May 17, 2021 4:14 PM

To: Tyra Henderson < <u>Tyra.Henderson@prrd.bc.ca</u>>

Subject: Auxiliary Program Survey

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization.



BC Model Working Group Auxiliary Program Survey

Dear Mayors and Chairs,

The Province has established an Auxiliary Program – BC Model Working Group to review options for a long-term BC auxiliary policing program. This Working Group includes representatives from UBCM and local governments, and will be considering information on programs that exist in other jurisdictions, options available under the current legislative framework, and comments from stakeholders.

The Working Group is currently inviting local governments to contribute to this work by participating in a short <u>survey</u> seeking to understand community perspectives and preferences related to auxiliary policing.

A short <u>background document</u> has been prepared by the Working Group to provide additional context and information related this ongoing work.

Completed surveys will be accepted until May 30, 2021.

Thank you for your consideration,

UBCM

UBCM



Union of BC Municipalities | 525 Government Street, Victoria, BC V8V 0A8 Canada

<u>Unsubscribe tyra.henderson@prrd.bc.ca</u>

<u>Update Profile | Constant Contact Data Notice</u>

Sent by ubcm@ubcm.ca powered by

